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Statement of No Award 

 
Posting Date: March 14, 2023 

 

 

There will be No Award issued for Windows, Gutters, and Downspouts 301-308 Mims Ave. The reason for 
the No Award determination is based on the following regulation in the South Carolina Code of Procurement, 

19-445-2097. 

 

B. Cancellation of Bids Prior to Award. 

 

(1) When it is determined prior to the issuance of an award or notification of intent to award, whichever is 

earlier, but after opening, that the requirements relating to the availability and identification of 

specifications have not been met, the invitation for bids shall be cancelled. Invitations for bids may be 

cancelled after opening, but prior to award, when such action is consistent with subsection A above and 

the procurement officer determines in writing that: 

      

     (f) all otherwise acceptable bids received are at unreasonable prices;  
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